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Albuquerque Public Schools 
DATE: September 19, 2022 
RFP NUMBER: 23-001 NMM 
RFP TITLE: Specialized Geographical Information Software (GIS) Solution 
APS BUYER: Natasha Millenbah 
 
RFP CANCELLATION DETERMINATION 
 
After careful consideration, Albuquerque Public Schools (APS) has determined that it is in the best 
interest of the District to cancel Request for Proposal RFP #23-001 NMM Specialized Geographical 
Information Software (GIS) Solution due to the Scope of Work not meeting the needs of the District. If 
APS chooses to re-issue the RFP in the future it will be posted to the APS website and Vendor Registry 
with a revised Scope of Work to meet the District needs.  
 
Per the Offeror’s General Instructions, paragraph 19. RFP CANCELLATION OR REJECTION in said 
document and in accordance with NMSA 1978 §13-1-131. 
 
 
 


